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NOTIFICATION 

 
   In continuation of Quaid-i-Azam University Date Sheet Notification No.QAU-CE/DS-2022-69, 

it is hereby notified for the information of all concerned that papers of BS and ADP Terminal 

Examinations scheduled on 21 & 25 March, 2022 are hereby rescheduled in all examinations centers 

due to local holidays in Islamabad. The papers of BS/ADP during these dates have been rescheduled 

as under:-  

Old Dates/Days  New Dates/Days/Time (Evening) 

21-03-2022 (Monday)  30-03-2022 (Wednesday)   at 2:00 to 5:00 p.m 

25-03-2022 (Friday) 29-03-2022 (Tuesday)        at 2:00 to 5:00 p.m 

  

  All concerned are advised to keep visiting University Website: www.qau.edu.pk or call 051-9064 

3231, 3247 for further updates.  

 

 

Controller of Examinations  

 

Distribution:-  

1. Principals of all ICT Affiliated Colleges 

2. Director (Colleges) FDE, Islamabad  

3. The Registrar 

4. The Treasurer  

5. SVC for information of the Vice-Chancellor 

6. Incharge CNC with the request to upload the schedule on QAU Website  

7. PRO, QAU 

8. Focal Person of ICT Colleges, QAU 

 

http://www.qau.edu.pk/

